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Jordan Springs is a lovely new area , designed for over 11000 people.(currently 9000.). We have a 
well designed primary school with over1,000 children. This school however has a major defect. 
The arrangement to collect pupils is totally inadequate and very dangerous. Maybe a lesson can 
be taken from this defective planning for our new school. Our older children need to travel and 
because of over crowding and reputation issues manny families are electing to attend privet 
schools. This leads to a less cohesive community and has long term social negative impacts. 
Please build a senior high school with pupil safety front of mind. 
Thank You. David Bentham OAM 


